COPY.
Tlopd's Register of Shipping,
71, Fenchurch Street, E.C.3.

€7th April, 1938,

Dear Sirs,
I have to inform you that the s.s."LUNG HO" has

been transferred to the Japanese Flag and re-named

"ngﬁﬁ MARU", with port of registry Tokyo.

I shall therefore be glad if You will arrange for
existing Load Line Certificate to be forwarded to this
Office, together with the certified copy, for cancellation,
and at the same time advise me of the freeboards assigned
to the ship by the Japanese Authorities.
I am,Dear Sirs,

Yours faithfully,

Asalstant Secretary.

The Surveyars,




